
 

 

IFB #08-23 Library Water Main Extension Project  

Addendum #1 

Date Issued: 8/29/2023 

This document hereby forms part of the original Invitation for bids marked “IFB 08-23 Library Watermain 

Extension” that was posted on 8/17/2023 on the Town of Wilton’s Purchasing web page.  

Instructions: Each numbered entry indicates a specific change or clarification issued by the Town of 

Wilton in regards to the designated IFB that may significantly affect competition or otherwise 

fundamentally alter the bidding process for the aforementioned project. Please read the instructions 

carefully and acknowledge understanding of any applicable addendums in a submitted bid package.  

1. Mandatory Pre-Bid  Requirement Removed: Due to the lack of availability of interested contractors 

to attend the pre-bid meeting on the posted date/time (10:00 AM on 8/29/2023), the Town of Wilton 

is hereby waiving the mandatory pre-bid meeting attendance requirement for bidding on this project. 

Going forward, bids will be accepted regardless of meeting with town officials so long as bidders 

submit complete bid packages prior to the 2:00 PM deadline on September 15th 2023. Bidders, 

however, are encouraged to contact town staff or volunteers to ask questions or schedule an 

impromptu site walkthrough to familiarize themselves with the project requirements.  


